
 

 

From: C Cotta 
To: Fee.Setting; TM FR Notices; Cain, Catherine 
Subject: Say No to LOP Fee 
Date: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 1:20:44 AM 

Dear USPTO. Please do not approve any kind of fee for Letters of Protest, which by their very 
nature, help your team complete their investigations into the frivolous and over-reaching 
trademarks which harm small businesses. 

If anything, a fee could be assigned to those initiating frivolous trademarks. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 
Carissa Cotta 
TM holder 


